
   Greater
   Olney Civic

     Association
Post  Office  Box  212     Olney,  Maryland  20830

Our Website Address: http://www.goca.org

AGENDA
Tuesday, July 10, 2001

Longwood Recreation Center

NOTE: We are compiling a list of email addresses for our delegates and others on our mailing list so tha we can send the minutes to
as many people as possible as an email attachment.  If you are interested in receiving your minutes this way, please send your
email address to the GOCA webmaster at http:www.goca.org or to Helene Rosenheim at helener@pressroom.com.

 7:45 pm        I. CALL TO ORDER
 1. Introductions
 2. Approval of Minutes/Agenda
 3. Public Comments

 8:00 pm       II.  SPECIAL PRESENTATIONS
Good Counsel High Schools Proposed Relocation to Olney
    Presenter: Arthur Raimo, President, Good Counsel HS

8:30 pm     III. OFFICERS/CORRESPONDENCE REPORT
1. President’s Report Art Brodsky
2. Correspondence Report Lori Wilen
3. Treasurer’s Report Roy Peck
4. Chamber of Commerce Ray Ammon
5. Membership Committee Rich Kopanda
6. Land Use Committee Art Brodsky
7. Legislative Committee Jim Folk
8. Transportation Committee Dave Eskenazi

 9:00 pm    IV. OLD BUSINESS
1. Olney Master Plan Review Process Khalid Afzal
2. MusicFest 2001 Ron Berger
3. State Legislature Redistricting Art Brodsky
4. Olney Government Center Proposal Helene Rosenheim
5.

 9:20 pm    V. NEW BUSINESS
1. B’nai Shalom of Olney Expansion Plans Helene Rosenheim
2. American Flags in Olney Town Center Helene Rosenheim
3. Possible GOCA Fundraisers Art Brodsky

 9:55 pm  VII. ANNOUNCEMENTS

10:00 pm VIII. ADJOURNMENT
Date to Remember

Next Meeting: September 10, 2001 - NO MEETING IN AUGUST
Tues., July 24th: Women’s Board of Montgomery General Hospital’s 81st Annual Picnic and Bazaar

 10 am - 8 pm, Old Hospital Grounds, Rte. 108 & Prince Philip Drive - Volunteers Still Needed - Call 301 774-6774
Mon., July 30th: Commentary and Discussion with John T. Willis, Chair of the Governor’s Redistricting Advisory Comm

7:30 pm, The Sandy Spring Museum - Sponsored jointly by the Dist. 14 and the Deaf & Hard-of-Hearing Democratic Clubs  


